
From:     Penny Smith-Orr

To:         Standing Advisory Council on Religious Education 

Subject:  Kent SACRE Development Day Wednesday 13th June 2018

Classification: Unrestricted

At the Summer meeting of Kent SACRE in 2017 it was proposed that there be a training 
and development day for SACRE members. 

This will be a day where members can spend time finding out about each other and how 
we can work together to ensure that religious education is being taught effectively in the 
schools in Kent.

This will be timely in view of the commission on RE reports and the new syllabus which 
will have been launched and in use by summer 2018.

This will take place at either Oakwood House or County Hall or Highworth School on 
13th June 2018 from 10-3pm and will be led by the RE Consultant, Penny Smith-Orr with 
input from the teachers group. 

Please put the date in your diaries now.

The day will cover the following topics:

 What exactly is religious education (RE) and collective worship (CW) in school?
 How to be a Good and Effective SACRE
 The contribution of SACRE to Spiritual, Moral, Social and Cultural education in 

schools
 The new syllabus and how teachers plan for teaching
 How can SACRE monitor RE and CW in schools.

Contact Details:

Report Author
Penny Smith-Orr
Email: pennysmithorr@gmail.com 

Summary: To receive an update on the Kent SACRE Development Day being held on 
Wednesday 13 June 2018.

Recommendation: SACRE is asked to note the agenda for the SACRE Development 
Day for SACRE Members.
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